CHRISTINGLE SERVICE

Wednesday 25™ November

At School (Vicar via YouTube)

We are appealing for help with two charities:
Any gifts for the
'Ho Ho Ho Santa Appeal’
(for under privileged children)
can be donated via school
(unwrapped please)

Any money donations will go to the
'Children's Society’
(Place cash or cheques in an envelope marked
‘Christingle’ and leave at School)

All donations by the end of November please

Thank you for your support of vulnerable children
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